
Remembering and Reflecting: Honoring Sacrifice and Seeking Peace

This morning our Grade Five class led the school’s Remembrance Day assembly in the gym
at 9:30AM. The students in grades five through eight walked over to the local cenotaph to
commemorate the day with the Listowel community. Remembrance Day is a time when the
Listowel Christian School joins our community in reflecting on the sacrifices made by
countless men and women who served in the pursuit of peace and freedom. As we pause to
honour their courage and dedication, we also take time to reflect on our role in continuing
their work—being justice seekers and peacemakers in our own communities.

In the spirit of Remembrance Day, we challenge our students and families to embody the
values of justice and peace every day. Just as we remember those who have fought for a
better world, let us commit to building a world where kindness, fairness, and reconciliation
guide our actions. Together, we can create a lasting legacy of peace that honours the
sacrifices of the past and shapes a brighter future for all.

Let this day of remembrance inspire us to be instruments of justice, agents of peace, and
people of hope in our world.
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Listowel Christian School

From the Principal’s Desk... Calendar of Events

Educating children while nurturing faith in Christ to interpret and impact God’s world 

11 -      Remembrance Day Assembly
             Grade 5 - 8 Students walk to Cenotaph
13 -      Board Meeting
14 -      Parent Teacher Conferences (Evening)
15 -      Parent Teacher Conferences - 
             NO SCHOOL
20 -      Pizza Day - Domino’s
20 -      Volleyball Tournament - 
             Girls at Providence; Boys at Trinity;
23 -      LCS Christmas Bazaar              

November

Looking ahead...
Mar 10 - 
   Mar 14 - MARCH BREAK
Mar 27-
   Mar 28 - LCS Auction - Online

December
2 -        Board Executive Meeting
4 -        Pizza Day - New Orleans
5 -        Grade 8 Day at Woodland Christian High 
             School
6 -        Theme Chapel - Servant Working - 
             9:30am
9 -        Membership Meeting - 7:30pm - 
             Rescheduled 
11 -      Board Meeting
17 -      Christmas Program - 1pm & 7pm
18 -      Pizza Day - Dominos
20 -      Christmas Assembly - 9:30am
20 -      School skating - afternoon
20 -      Last day of school before Christmas 
             Break
20 - 
Jan 6 - Christmas Break     Theme

THEME VERSE
He has shown you,

O man, what is
good. And what
does the Lord

require of you? To
act justly and to love
mercy and to walk
humbly with your

God.
Micah 6:8

Please keep the following items in
your prayers over the next week

Thankful that Theo is back and
healthy

Congratulations to the Friesen
family on the birth of a healthy
baby boy!

Conferences
Parent/Teacher Conferences are a valuable time for teachers and parents to
connect with each other. We know that daycare can be challenging but we ask
that you please do not bring children to these conferences as it makes it
challenging to focus and chat about the growth of your student. We look
forward to meeting with you.

Progress Reports
are in Kidmail

today!



ANNOUNCEMENTS

Happy Birthday celebrations 

this week go to...

SPORTSSPORTS
NEWSNEWS

GIRLS VOLLEYBALL
Practice Wednesday after school &

Thursday at Lunch

Clara G
Nov 15

BAZAAR KITCHEN
DONATIONS

BAZAAR KITCHEN DONATIONS: 

A reminder that non-perishable donations can
be dropped off at the LCS kitchen/office

anytime. 

Perishable food must be brought to the kitchen
BEFORE 10am on Friday, Nov. 22

 (or before this Thurs. Nov. 14 for baking
ingredients). 

Be sure ALL donations are clearly labelled
“BAZAAR”. If other arrangements need to be

made, please contact 

Hannah Mulder 
 

zhmulder@gmail.com 
905-741-1265. 

Also, remember to have your meal pre-orders
completed by this Friday, Nov. 15! Thank you!

Link for donations:
https://signup.com/go/iUxabSS

Link for volunteer:
https://signup.com/go/MPuPYAy

BOYS VOLLEYBALL
Boys will practice this week
Monday after school and

Wednesday at recess.

VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT (November 20th)
Boys Volleyball will be in Burlington.  We need three parent
drivers.  Please contact the office if you’re able to drive.  If you are
interested in purchasing Toppers pizza on tournament day, please
submit your order to Mrs. Veenstra by Wednesday. Each slice is $2.00.  
Please include your payment with your order as Trinity is requesting that we
pay by cheque for the full amount for the team.

Girls Volleyball will be at Providence:  We need one parent driver.
Please contact the office if you’re able to drive.  All students will
need to be at the school by 7:10 am. Our arrival home will depend on
our success in the tournament. Please be prepared to pick up anytime
between 4:15 and 6:00 pm.  Pizza orders: Pizza is offered by pre order
only. Slices are $2. Please give order and money to Mrs. Kuipers by
Thursday this week. 

Team Events & Spirit Days! 
Stay up to date with upcoming Team

Events and Spirit Days here!

Nov 19 -  Neon Day!  Dress in Neon Colours
Nov 22 - Cat in the Hat (Balancing)
Dec 6 -    Grinch (Stealing Game)
Dec 19 -   Cindy Lou Who Festive Hair Day
Jan 14 -   Jersey Day - Wear a Team Jersey
Jan 21 -   Team Event - TBD

Woodland Clinic Report
We had a great time at the Woodland clinic - Congratulations to Alexa V

and James T who received CHL awards for coachability, humility &
leadership! 

Calendar Conflicts

It has come to our attention that there was a scheduling conflict with the date of our
Christmas program and Woodland’s Christmas program.  Both were scheduled for the
same evening.  As a result, we have decided to reschedule our program for December

17th at 1pm & 7pm.    We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Our Membership Meeting was scheduled for November 20th.  We will not have our
completed financials back from the Auditor by that date.  As a result, we will have to push

back our meeting date to December 9th at 7:30pm.  Please note, this date may also
change should we not have the financials back by that time.  Thank you for your

understanding.  

mailto:zhmulder@gmail.com
https://signup.com/go/iUxabSS
https://signup.com/go/MPuPYAy


ANNOUNCEMENTS

LIRBRARY ANNOUNCEMENT

Since the beginning of school we have, almost weekly, been
seeing books being returned wet.  Even a small amount of

water can cause the pages to become misshapen, stick
together and words or pictures to become distorted or
unreadable. As a result we are having to remove these

books from the library.    When your child returns a book
that is wet, you will be asked to pay for it to be replaced.
Every class was reminded at the beginning of the year
about the damage that leaking water bottles, rain, and
snow can do to books.  If your child uses a water bottle,
please look for ways to help your child get their books

home and back to school dry and undamaged.
Thank you.



Classroom News

We have a shortened week this week due to parent teacher
interviews. FRIDAY there is NO SCHOOL. I look forward to
meeting with each of you Thursday afternoon and Friday
morning.

This week we will be doing some sponge painting and painting
pictures of cars. We will read some stories and sing some songs
about transportation.

In language we will continue to practice rhyming, listening for
initial sounds in names, segmenting words, and the student's
favourite - blending words.

Our mystery letter last week was letter P. We learned about the
sound p makes using the jolly phonics song and talked about
what words begin with the letter P. What will our mystery letter
be this week?

In Bible we will learn more about David and the Psalms and
songs that he wrote. Students are learning Deuteronomy 6:5
"Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your
soul and with all your strength".  

In math we will begin learning about shapes. We will also
continue to work in our number books to complete pages 7 and
8.

In Health we will be learning about the four zones of Zones of
Regulation and which feelings belong in each zone.

Tuesday is library day, please continue to do a great job
returning your books!

Junior Kindergarten A - Mrs. Baarda

 JR Kindergarten
Junior Kindergarten  B- Mrs. Casadio: 
Another great week here in JK! 

Our student of the week last week was Eden! 

On Tuesday afternoon we had a special visitor in our class. 
Firefighter Dave came in to teach us all about fire safety and to
show us all his equipment. The students had a blast. 
 
In language, we have continued to focus on blending and
segmenting words. Our letter of the week was the letter “I”. 

In our “Learning without Tears” handwriting books we practiced
drawing rectangles as well as tracing the letter’s “T” and “I”.

In math we have continued with our number booklets that contain
the numbers 1 through 10. We will be using these books to practice
tracing our numbers as well as using them for number recognition.
We also learned how to count backwards from 10. 

In health we finished off our unit where we learned all about our 5
senses, by having a taste test. We all got to try different items that
were salty, bitter, sweet and sour. 

In science we made “Fire Slime” as a class and got to play with it
afterwards. 

In Bible we finished up our third unit by learning about David’s
songs, and learning that “The Lord is Our Shepherd”. We also
started our fourth unit which began with Jonah and the Whale. 
We have started practicing our new memory verse for this month.
Our verse this month is from Micah 6:8 
“He has shown you, O man, what is good; And what does the Lord
require of you But to do justly, To love  mercy, And to walk humbly
with your God?”

In art we made a poppy by tearing up pieces of red and black
paper. We also learned a poem to help us remember what the
poppy means, called “I’m a little poppy” 

Don’t forget we have Library on Tuesday morning, please bring
back your books so you’re able to get a new one. 

A reminder that there is no school on Friday. 

I’m looking forward to meeting with you all during parent teacher
conferences this coming week :)



Classroom News
Grade 1

Grade 1 - Ms. Denhartog:
Bible: This week in Bible we will end our unit with the story of
Isaac’s birth and Ishmael’s response. God brought life into Abraham
and Sarah’s lives and God also brings joy into a deadly desert place
for Hagar and Ishmael.

Math: This week we will be working with tens and ones blocks. We
will create numbers using these blocks and then at the end of the
week we will look at comparing and ordering numbers up to 20.

Language: In our UFLI program this week we will be working on the
FLSZ spelling rule. Spelling words are in agendas and kid mail bags.
Heart words (words we learn by heart): your, want (keep practicing
these heart words).

Science: In science this week we will talk about what a day is. We
will look at what daily changes we see each day. God created our
day perfectly and we see many different patterns in creation each
day.

Show and Tell: For the month of November our show and tell
theme is either: A drawing or a picture of your family OR an item that
reminds you of someone special.  Thursday Nov 14: Cameron,
Josiah, Roman, Wesley

Library on Wednesday.

Spelling test on Thursday!

I am looking forward to being able to connect with you Thursday or
Friday to talk about your child.

Thank you for taking time with your child to complete our show
and tell drawings last week. We have many beautiful drawings
on our classroom windows.

This week we will observe Remembrance Day on Monday by
attending an assembly at 9:30am and by making poppies.

We will be reading Pete the Cat and the Perfect Pizza Party and
we will be having pizza for lunch on Thursday. Please let me
know how many slices of pepperoni pizza your child needs for
lunch. We are ordering pizza from Dominos.

We will be learning the short vowel sound of the letter “i” as in
igloo, ink, itch etc.

We will be reviewing the heart words we have learned already
this year: the, I, and. Heart words are words that do not sound
out so you need to learn them by heart.

In math, we will learn about the number of corners and sides
on the circle, triangle, and rectangle, counting to 20 and
reviewing what is next in a sequence of 3 numbers.

In Bible, we will finish the unit with Jacob’s return to his family.
Our memory verse is Micah 6:8.

With Handwriting Without Tears, we have been reviewing
uppercase letters that are frog jump letters which means you
print a big line from the top down and then frog jump up to
complete the letter such as B, R, E, F. Last week we finished
with letters that begin at the top left corner for example Y, Z, H,
K, W and now we are wrapping up the uppercase letter portion
with letters that begin in the middle and then curve such as C,
O, Q, S, A . Please encourage your child to print from left to
right and top to bottom.

I look forward to meeting you at parent teacher conferences on
Thursday evening or Friday morning. NO SCHOOL FRIDAY!

Next Tuesday November 19th, 2024 is a Spirit Day! Wear
something NEON!

Have a great week!

Senior 
Kindergarten

Senior Kindergarten - Mrs. Heida



Classroom News
Grade 2

Grade 2 - Mrs. Grundlingh:
I look forward to meeting with you at our Parent Teacher
Conferences this week. Here is an outline of their work with me
for this week:
 
Math - Number sense: We are working on ordinal numbers
this week and then we will move onto addition and subtraction
with numbers to 100.

Phonics, spelling and reading: This week we will be working
on the graphemes CH and a review of all the graphemes we
have done this year. Please see the homework practice sheets
and spelling words going home today to help the students
practice these phonics. They write their spelling words in their
agendas, but please check their spelling words on Mrs. Kuipers’
weekly message as well.

Social studies: We are looking into traditions this week.

Bible: We continue our unit on Intertestamentary times and
focus on the Essenes and the Zealots this week. Our verse for
the month of November: “He has shown you, O man, what is
good. And what does the Lord require of you? To act justly and
to love mercy and to walk humbly with your God. - Micah 6:8-

Library: We have library day tomorrow. Please encourage your
children to develop the habit of bringing their books to school
every Tuesday, even if they would just like to renew it.

Grade 2 - Mrs. Kuipers:
Teacher conferences are this week Thursday evening and
Friday morning. We ask that you bring your child's progress
report with you if there are any questions or concerns.
Students are not to attend these conferences. I will have some
student work set up in the hall that you are welcome to look
through before or after your conference time. If the door is
open, come on in. If the door is closed, please wait. Looking
forward to seeing you all. 
Thank you to Angie Koersen for taking time out of her day to
help our class prepare adorable angel ornaments to sell at the
bazaar. 
Parent Volunteers - we would love to incorporate the help of
some parents or grandparents into our language block
(reading, writing, spelling). Please reach out if you have any
availability to come work with individual or small groups of
students once a week

Spelling Test - Test will be Thursday afternoon. 

Red/Yellow: chin, chat, such, than, flash, much, check, clock,
she, talk, walk, they 

Blue: branch, quench, checking, flashed, trickster, quickest,
thicker, truth, talk, walk, they, their

Grade 3
Grade 3 - Mrs. Claus
Today, we remember. I am so thankful for a country where we are
free from war and fear for our lives. We are truly blessed. Continue
to thank God for our freedom. He is the ruler overall.

This week, Grade 3 is doing a justice project. We are spreading the
word about bullying and stopping it in our school. The class has
devised several creative ways to get the word out. Ask your child
what we are up to!

Bible: We are finishing up our unit on Creation. We will review
today and have a test on Wednesday.

Math: Our new unit on mental math starts today!

Language: This week, we will be reviewing ending patterns.

Social Studies: We have finished our science unit on plants and
have moved on to a social studies unit. We will be studying
pioneers.

Mrs. Claus



Classroom News

Remembrance Day Artwork - We have been working hard on
our Remembrance Day posters during art classes. Today
students will have a contest entry form in their kid mail for a
Remembrance Day Legion competition. Please fill in sections B
and E, and have your child sign their name in section D. These
forms need to be returned by THURSDAY in order for students’
artwork to be entered into the contest. 

Math - Our Multiplication Movie Challenge has started! The
process and goals were explained to students last week, and
we are starting on our mad minutes to earn a ticket, popcorn,
drink, and candy to a movie we will watch together as a class
during the last week of school before Christmas break. We will
be learning different tips and tricks for the times tables (up to
12), but students should take some time to practice their
multiplication tables at home as well! 

I Know It - “Basic Multiplication (1-10)” - due NEXT FRIDAY.
Student’s username is their first and last name (no spaces, no
capitals) and the class code and password is lcs12345. 

Spelling - Below are the spelling team lists. They are also
available to practice with online at
www.spellingcity.com/tdelleman. Dictation will be THURSDAY
(since there is no school on Friday). 

The Spellers - thermos, thermometer, wheelbarrow, whale,
thief, thorn, whip, wheel, thirteen, think, whistle, wheat,
thumb, whisker, whisper
Dynamite Rulers - next, seem, eat, green, team, been, sleep,
web, speak, clean, keep, sweep, teeth, heat, week, weak,
less, set, leaf, teach, feet
Perfect Pencils - sleep, slept, keep, slide, shine, freeze,
sweep, bleed, throw, know, threw, drew, knew, bled, swept,
froze, draw, shone, say, slid, said, drove, kept, drive
Team ACMD - unicycle, bicycle, tricycle, octopus, united,
biweekly, trilogy, union, unicorn, bisect, unique, triangle,
pentagon, octagon, universe, quadrangle, unison, triple,
uniform, triplet, October, tripod, bilingual, trio

Memory Work - Micah 6:8 - “He has shown you, O man, what is
good. And what does the Lord require of you? To act justly and
to love mercy and to walk humbly with your God.” - due
November 29  

Grade 4 - Mrs. Delleman:

Grade 4 Grade 5
Grade 5 - Mrs. Tenorio:
I can’t believe how fast time has gone; this week we are entering
mid-November already! God has been so faithful and we continue to
thank and praise him in our classes. It has been a great start to the
school year, and I am looking forward to seeing all the progress that
will be made. I also look forward to meeting with parents this week
to discuss your child’s learning at parent teacher conferences. 
Bible - We are starting a new unit on the book of Esther and will be
completing our Memory Work on Wednesday, November 13, 2024. It
has been a wonderful experience singing everyday in preparation for
the Remembrance Day Assembly, and I hope to continue this
attitude and posture of worship throughout the school year.
Justice Seeking mission - This month our theme is Justice seeking.
On Thursday, we talked as a class about what that might look like in
our school. We will further explore how we can be justice seekers in
the next few weeks. In the meantime, I encourage you to be thinking
and talking about Psalm 86:3 and Isaiah 1:17 with your family. We
will hopefully donate some Christmas gifts and make Christmas
cards for the women and children at the Women’s shelter in Listowel
(Optimism Place) as a means to share the light of Christ, love our
neighbours and care for the oppressed. 
Memory Work: Micah 6:8 He has shown you, O man, what is good.
    And what does the Lord require of you?
To act justly and to love mercy
    and to walk humbly with your God.
Language -   Spelling Test on Tuesday, Nov. 12 with the list below.
We will receive a new word list on Thursday and have a spelling test
on Thursday, November 21st. Please remember a plastic bag for
your library books when you take them home, as there has been
book damage due to leaking waterbottles, etc. Library days are on
Wednesdays.

 Spelling Squad - next, web, less, set, seem, green, sleep, keep,
sweep, teeth, week, feet, eat, team, speak, clean, heat, weak, leaf,
teach, been.
 Spelling Melon Bombs - setting, cutting, stopping, begging, grinning,
jogging, humming, hiking, moving, living, coming, having, sharing,
reading, cheering, spelling, floating, growling, talking, pushing, fixing,
working, going, snowing.
 Mexican Spellers - uneasy, unaware, unknown, undress, unfasten,
untidy, insincere, informal, infrequent, invisible, inexpensive,
indirect, dishonest, disbelief, disorder, disconnect, disease,
disrespect, disband, discourage, dislodge, misspell, misfortune,
mistrust, misleading, misbehave.

Creation Studies - We will be combining the time for Science and
Social Studies and will call it Creation Studies from now on. We are
starting a new unit on Interactions prior to 1713 and learning about
Indigenous cultures. 

Grade 5 - Math - Mr. Tenorio:
Our test is on Tuesday. We’ll review together before starting our new
units in geometry and logic.

http://www.spellingcity.com/tdelleman


Classroom News

4e Niveau:  Madame Van Kampen: 
Plans: * La Météo (The Weather) with continued learning and
use of weather descriptors; we will begin the daily task of orally
sharing and describing the weather. * completing last week’s
colouring page for Le Jour de Souvenir (Remembrance Day). 

5e Niveau: Madame Van Kampen: 
Plans: * New Unit: La Salle de Classe (The Classroom) and its
objects and spaces. With the rather extensive list of
vocabulary, we will spend some time focussing on whether the
word is masculine or feminine as well as answering the
question “Qu’est-ce que c’est?” (What is it?) in full sentences.

6e/7e Niveaux: Madame Van Kampen: 
Plans: * We will be returning to our unit on Les Vêtements
(Clothing). Students can expect a formal [listening and written]
assessment on Thursday; again, a study sheet will be provided
to aid students with preparation. 

7e/8e Niveaux: Madame Van Kampen: 
Plans: * We will be returning to our unit on Les Vêtements
(Clothing). An assignment will be given involving designing and
describing [in detail] the outfits of some provided [pages with
blackline master outlined] and named individuals.



Classroom News

Cursive Snack - Remember to practice your letter and bring your snack on
the following dates.
H - Darren - Nov. 13th
I - Dannie - Nov. 20th 
J - Blake - Nov. 27th 

Bible - We will keep exploring the Fruit of the Spirit and how to apply them in
our daily devotion time. We're starting a new unit called Journey Two, but
we'll also dedicate part of our Bible lessons to our new mission as Justice
Seekers. Please watch for a letter coming home with more information about
this mission and what we will be working on this month. 
Our memory work for this month is: “He has shown you, O man, what is
good. And what does the Lord require of you? To act justly and to love mercy
and to walk humbly with your God. Micah 6:8” Due: Nov. 29th.

Science - This week we will continue our unit on Flight. We will be looking at
altering flight. We will be asking questions, such as, "What factors can be
adjusted to change the trajectory of a flying object?" and "How do pilots alter
the flight of an airplane?". We will also be doing a STEM investigation called
Floating Ping Pong Ball - Investigation where we will examine  the principles
of lift and buoyancy. 

Health - We will begin a unit on anti-bullying. We will begin by looking at
what bullying is, how to recognize it, and its effects. We will be learning to
recognize different forms of bullying, discussing its emotional and physical
effects, and participating in hands-on activities such as role-playing scenarios
and creating informative posters. 

Art – Sketches Nov. 1-10 are due  Nov. 28th. Nov. art vocabulary and art
history quiz will be on Nov. 28th. We will wrap up our Remembrance Day
posters and will begin to learn about space. Grade 6 will be looking at one-
point perspective, whereas, Grade 7 will look at two-point perspective as we
create cityscapes. 

Library - We will have library every week on Wednesdays. Please remind
your child to pack their books. 

Remembrance Day Poems/ Poster Competition - Please read and sign the
Remembrance Day poster/poem competition permission form and return to
school NO LATER THAN WED. NOV. 13TH.

Note Home - There is a note coming home in your child’s kidmail explaining
an upcoming learning opportunity I would like you to be aware of. Please
feel free to reach out to me via Remind or email
b.oboyle@listowelchristianschool.ca if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Neon Day - Nov. 19th is neon day - wear as many neon/bright clothes as
possible. 

Grade 6 & 7
Grade 6 & 7 - Mrs. O’Boyle:

Grade 6 & 7
Grade 6 & 7 - Mrs. O’Boyle:
Last Week’s Weekly Highlights - 

Testing Loop Planes: In our STEM lesson, we dove into testing loop
planes. The goal behind this activity was to help students
understand the principles of aerodynamics and engineering
through hands-on learning. By creating and testing their own loop
planes, the students got to explore the design process, test their
theories, and adjust their models to see how small changes could
improve flight performance. It was a great exercise in problem-
solving and teamwork!

1.

Underground Spirit Staff Week Fun: This past week the staff
participated in a series of quirky and fun events. Teachers showed
up in a variety of wacky outfits with puzzling accessories—from
sipping out of strange “cups” to dressing monochromatically,
sporting slippers, to going all out as our favourite holidays, to being
lumberjacks with mismatched shoes! The students were thoroughly
puzzled but also had a blast trying to figure out what was going on.
It was a fun, community-building experience that allowed everyone
to connect through laughter and curiosity.

2.

Remembrance Day Posters: In honor of Remembrance Day, the
students worked on posters for the Legion’s competition. They put
their creativity to work, creating meaningful artwork that reflects
the significance of Remembrance Day and the importance of
honouring our veterans. It was a wonderful opportunity for the
students to reflect on the sacrifices made by others while
expressing their own thoughts and gratitude through art.

3.

Jokes Over the PA System: A few of the students were able to share
their best jokes over the PA system during our weekly
announcements this past week. It was a great way to spread some
laughter and joy throughout the school. 

4.

Language -  In reading we will look at fact and opinion.  In writing we
will continue to work on narrative writing. We will also spend some
time writing Remembrance Day poems.  In grammar we will be looking
at four types of sentences. In fluency we will continue to look at
Canadian Geese. We will be working on making connections this week.  
We will also be working with Anne of Green Gables. In spelling our next
test will be on Nov. 25th. We will continue our game series called
Spelling Survivor as a way to practice. Please watch your child’s agenda
for nightly spelling practice activities for at home review. Through a
variety of games we are also working on phoneme awareness, phonics,
and vocabulary expansion this week too. 

The Big Macs - Sort 28 - her, hear, fear, spear, clear, near, dear, deer,
year, steer, cheer, peer, perch, herd, fern, germ, clerk, search, heard,
learn, earth, here, there
The Spelling Champs - Sort 43 - three, thrill, squint, throw, throne,
thrown, threw, through, shred, shrink, shrub, shriek, shrimp, squirm,
squirt, squeak, squish, squeeze, squash, squawk, square, split, splash,
splotch
The Spelling Bulldozers - Sort 16 - athlete, pilgrim, create, control,
complete, children, poet, duet, pumpkin, monster, riot, mushroom,
halfway, kitchen, trial, poem, English, hundred, cruel, giant, lion,
kingdom, inspect, diet
The Sam-a-llama-ding-dongs - Sort 51 - unicycle, united, unicorn,
unique, union, unison, uniform, universe, bicycle, biweekly, bisect,
bilingual, tricycle, trilogy, triangle, triple, triplet, tripod, trio, quadrangle,
pentagon, octagon, octopus, October 

Grade 6 & 7  - Mrs. Vogel:
~ This information will be emailed to you ~

Grade 6 & 7  - Mr. Tenorio:
We have a test on Monday, and afterward, we’ll continue our work
on geometry, measurement, and logic.



Classroom News

Health -  We will begin to learn about bullying this week. We
will look at what it is, how to recognize it and its effects. We are
diving deeper into the topic by analyzing case studies and
debating the nuances of bullying behaviour. We will also
research the psychological impacts of bullying and explore
effective anti-bullying programs, culminating in a presentation
of our findings.

Art - Sketches Nov. 1-10 are due Nov. 28th. Nov. art
vocabulary and art history quiz will also be on Nov. 28th. We
will continue to work on our3-D mixed media dioramas this
week. Next we will be working on creating two-point
perspective houses. 

Remembrance Day Poster Competition - Please read and
sign the Remembrance Day poster competition permission
form and return to school NO LATER THAN WED. NOV. 13TH.

Grade 7 & 8  - Mrs. O’Boyle:

Math: Our test is on Tuesday. We’ll begin with a review, then
continue our geometry and logic sections.

Science: This week, we’ll explore mixtures and conduct an
experiment to deepen our understanding.

Bible: We’ll continue studying the prophets (almost finished,
with a test coming up soon) and proceed with our Apologetics
section.

Grade 7 & 8  - Mr. Tenorio:

~ This information will be emailed to you ~

Grade 7/8  - Mrs. Vogel:

Grade 7/8


